
From: Teena Martin <teenamartin.burnabyartscouncil@shaw.ca>  
Sent: October 23, 2019 4:39 PM 
To: Cheng, Theresa <Theresa.Cheng@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Parks presentation - November 2019 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 
Hi Theresa, 
  
The Burnaby Arts Council would like to the opportunity to present at the November Parks, 

Commission meeting.  

  
Please advise if there is time available to slot us in. 
  
Your time and consideration is appreciated. 
  
Regards, 
  
  
  
  
  

Teena Martin 

  
Teena Martin 
Executive Director 
Burnaby Arts Council 
  
Deer Lake Art Gallery 
6584 Deer Lake Avenue 
Burnaby, BC    V5G 3T7 
  
Tel  (604)298-7322 
Email  teenamartin.burnabyartscouncil.org 
Website  www.burnabyartscouncil.org 
  
#BurnabyArtsConnected  - Creating vibrant connections through the ARTS!      
  
Burnaby is located on ancestral, unceded, and shared Coast Salish territory, including 

the Katzie, Kwantlen, Kwikwetlem, Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-Waututh Nations. 

These are Hənqəminəm speaking communities, with the exception of Squamish who 

speak Skwxwu7mesh snichim. 
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